Tuesday 6th September 2022
Dear Parents,
Welcome to Class 3!
I hope you have all had a lovely summer and that the children are excited to be back at school. If you have any questions or concerns at any point during the year, please free give school a ring, speak to me on the playground at the end of each day or drop me an email at class3@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk. I will also be posting a powerpoint on the Class 3 homepage full of further information, so please take a look later this week.

Homework will officially begin next Friday where your child will have personal spellings and times tables to learn once assessments are complete. In the meantime, if your child could continue to read each evening that would be very much appreciated. Reading books will be allocated to each child by the end of this week. In addition to spellings and times tables, children will have various online home learning platforms to support their learning including TT Rock Stars and Spelling Shed. All of these details will be sent out in homework books next Friday which will also be our homework and testing day.  
PE days this term will be Wednesday’s and Thursday’s.  It may be necessary to switch our PE days at the last minute, so if children can have their kits in school all week that would be very helpful. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our main topics this term will be ‘Uses of everyday Materials’ in Science and ‘Ancient Egypt’ in History. If your child would like to bring in a small piece of material e.g. plastic, cardboard etc. to support our Science display that would be brilliant. 
I look forward to meeting you and working alongside you this year.
Kind regards
Miss Harvey
